
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

At Allesley this week, the children have been very busy and looking forward to breaking up for 
a restful, half term break. Year 4 have finished their tennis lessons in Games and are very 
proud of the skills they have learned.  Tennis has been a focus across the school for most year 
groups and it has been nice to see them enjoying this sport.  This week has been Internet 
Safety week and the focus in assembly was how to stay safe and avoid scams.  The children 
know to ask an adult if they feel that something isn't quite right whilst they are online.  

We are now looking forward to rolling out our new, delicious menus after half term and will be having a focus 
on healthier lifestyle choices, so watch this space! 

Our new Spring term menu Thank you to those that have submitted their lunch preferences, however We still 
have responses outstanding please can log on to mc@s and complete the form so that the new menu can go live 
on Monday 3rd March.  

Dinner money please make sure your child’s dinner money is up to date. We would like to take this opportunity 
to remind all parents/carers that school dinners must either be paid for on the day the school dinner is taken 
or in advance.  You can also pay half termly or termly. 

Casual Lunchtime Supervisor we are looking to recruit a casual lunchtime supervisor to join our friendly team. If 
you are interested in the position please contact the school office for more information.  

Warwick Castle is offering a special 40% discount on gate price tickets for residents in postcodes B, CV, MK, 
and OX. This means tickets start from £17.40. The offer is valid until March 31st (excluding February Half Term 
and Saturdays). You can find all the details on their website.  
 
Cake Sale Early years would like to hold a whole school cake sale on Wednesday 12th March at 2pm to raise 
money for our shared outside area. We shall be asking all parents to send in cakes from Tuesday 11th March.  
 

World Book Day is Thursday 6th March to mark the occasion, we have a few exciting things happening at 
school and a competition we are also dressing up this year as our favourite book characters. A letter has been 
sent home from Mrs Manwaring and Mrs Clay with more detailed information  

Young Voices Concert Resorts World Wednesday 26th February The children have been absolutely fabulous this 
week, we have even treated Mrs Hoey to a sneak preview. I have done as much as I can now to prepare our 
amazing singers but it is now over to them to practice, practice, practice over the half term holiday. We will 
meet again after half term for a full run through before what will be a spectacular performance.  
Mrs Edwards. 
Have a great half term see you all on Monday 24th February 

L Hoey  

Headteacher 

Newsletter Date: 14/02/2024 

PE Days:  
Reception—Friday 
Year 1— Wednesday 
Year 2— Thurs & Fri  
Year 3— Friday 
Year 4—Tues & Thurs 
Year 5— Wed & Fri 
Year 6— Friday 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

My Dreams  
 
I have just woken up  
I hope my dreams come true  
I dreamt of having a magical horse  
That flew and flew and flew  
 
I also dreamt of flying high up into sky  
Randomly I fell back down  
I didn't even cry 
 
Then I dreamt of magical powers coming into 
me  
I accidently turned my dog into a bumble bee  
He buzzed around all over the place  
All I could was chase  
Luckily it wore off  
Now hes safe and sound  
I’m never doing that again to my beloved hound  
 
After that my next dream came true  
I hopped onto an airplane and off we flew to 
Peru  



 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance  

Week beginning  3rd – 7th 
February 2025 

Highest Year 6 Mrs 
Medcraft’s class 99.13% 

Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.47! 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Poppy’s thought of the week… 

Happy Valentines day 
to you all! I hope you 
have a great half term 
with your families x 

Molly A Year 6     Theodora W Year 1    Lucy C Year 6  

Lily B Year 6        Tilly Mc Rec             Ellen B Year 3  

Jemima R Year 3    Zachary C Year 5    York W Year 2 

Pav N Year 2       Clara H Year 1      Miriam O’C Year 1 

Freddie L-S Rec    

Year 1 The colour monster by Anna Llenas  recommended by Mr Barker   

Year 2 The story of Titanic for children by Jo Fullman recommended by Jude   
Year 3 A long way home by Elizabeth Baguley recommended by Wren  

Year 4 The Midnight Picnic by Lauren St John recommended by Robyn  

Year 5 The Clockwork Conspiracy by Sam  Sedgman recommended by Zac  

Year 6 The Savage by David Almond recommended by Lewis 

 

Monday- KS2 Dodge Ball  - Mr Barker  
Tuesday - KS2 Girl's Football - Mr Knight  
Wednesday - KS2 Hockey - Mr Barker   
Thursday– KS2 Boy's Football - Mr Knight   
Thursday - KS1 Gymnastics  - Mr Barker   
Friday - KS1 Football - Mr Barker 



Year 1 celebrated their learning 
about castles this week with a 
castle and knights themed day. 
They began the day by going to 
knight school where they passed a 
knights training course and made 
their own coat of arms. They then 
attended musicians school where 
we used instruments to compose a 
medieval tune and performed to 
the queen. Finally, we went to 
black smith school where we made 
designs out of metal.   

This week, 
Year 4 
discussed the 
benefits of 
exercise on our 
mental and 
physical health 
and ended with 
some Zumba 
which everyone 
thoroughly 
enjoyed!  

In Nursery we did a few different rainbow experiments, this one with the skittle sweets 
was our favourite.  

In R.E our Year 6 children have created 
soul art  as part of our unit : what do 
religions say when life gets hard?  The 
children have been thoughtful and mindful 
of other's views in this topic and have 
learnt about many faiths and beliefs from 
non-faiths too.  

Celebrating our week  

The Reception children 
have been getting involved 
in various Gruffalo related 
activities and learning 
about describing words, and 
writing short sentences 
about the features of the 
Gruffalo.  

This week in Science Year 5 have been 
comparing the size of planets using fruit.  

Year 3 
have been 
using    
magnets to 
make their 
own games 
in science 
this week.  

This week in Year 2 we had an art day where we used clay to make 
pots and tiles.  


